
'A generous person will prosper;
  whoever refreshes others will be refreshed.’ 

- Proverbs 11:25

Family Newsletter: November
 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

For our Hummingbird Ann and the opportunity she has had to share her story
with a wider audience through the Guardian article

For all the 'Empowering Communities to Care' deliveries by our folks to their
local MPs

That there are so many caring and compassionate individuals across our
teams who work tirelessly for the benefit of others

Ask the Lord...

Every day in our homes and housing schemes there are small acts of kindness that
bring refreshment and joy to others - Praise God!

To bring new managers to our homes in Wantage and Whitehaven
 

To guide MPs as they prepare to vote on the Assisted Dying Bill on Friday 29th
November 

To help our care homes and local churches bring light to older people in their
wider communities this winter


